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LE F APPRECIATION

Dear DR. RAMAN [<AKAR

We extend our heartiest congratulations for your exemplary work in the field
of Right to Information (RTT). Your work has not only benefited the society at
large, but has also motivated many others to take up their cause through the
RTI Act. Thanks for keeping the flag of RTI flying high. Keep up the good
work!

Wishing you the best for future!

With warm regards,




